
114 & 115

School Events: 
 

11/18-12/9:Toy 
Drive 

12/4: Portraits 
with Lifetouch 
12/24-12/26: 

Christmas break 
12/31:Closed for 

New Years 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s Been Happening? 
 

 

It’s December! What Are We Going To Do?  

Shape & Color  
of the Month: 
Rectangle, Blue 

 

 

Peppermint Stick 
 

I took a lick of a  
peppermint stick and 
Oh it tasted yummy. 
It used to be on the 
Christmas tree but 

Now it’s in my tummy. 

This month we will be learning about cold weather and the 
differences between “cold” and “hot”. Since most of our 
children are walking, we can bring in our parachute. The 
children will work on their large and fine motor skills by 
holding the parachute and throwing it up in the air. We 
will continue to work on our balance and coordination. 

Classroom Monthly Theme 

 

 

Giving 
Sharing 

Rectangle 
Blue 

The month of November has gone by so 
fast. We read about the oceans and 
the creatures that reside in them and 
also expanded our knowledge of all 
animals, mammals and amphibians. The 
children explored different textures, 
such as, bubble wrap, pumpkin goo, sand 
paint and the sticky side of tape. As 
the children begin to practice walking 
and being more interactive with each 
other, we will continue discussing and 
modeling gentle touches and sharing 
with each other. 
Sincerely, 
Sara Farrish 

Visiting Nurse News: 

The weather is still cold, 
so please make sure to 

bring your child in 
weather appropriate at-
tire such as: warm jack-

ets, hats and warm 
shoes. 


